
BDBF  boosts  its  employment
law  practice  with  new
associate hire
Top-ranked, specialist employment law firm BDBF is delighted
to  announce  the  recent  appointment  of  Margaret  Welford.
Margaret started her career in the law with a magic circle
firm and most recently worked at a senior level within one of
the world’s largest banks.

Margaret’s appointment demonstrates the continued growth of
BDBF and brings the firm’s headcount to five partners and 17
associates, in addition to its eight-strong practice team.

BDBF’s ability to attract high calibre talent is testament to
the quality of its client base, its stellar track record in
litigation, the complex and interesting work the team does,
and the collaborative approach it fosters.

BDBF  has  been  top  ranked  by  the  leading  independent
directories for acting for senior executives for the last 12
years consecutively. BDBF also has a growing practice acting
for employers on their high stakes and high value employment
work.

Gareth Brahams, Managing Partner of BDBF said, “Margaret’s
many years of experience in both a magic circle law firm and
in-house at a bank will provide invaluable insight to us in
helping our clients who work in those environments. Margaret
is also very engaging and bright. We are delighted that she is
joining our team and will help us deliver more outstanding
outcomes for clients.”

Margaret  Welford  said,  “I  am  absolutely  delighted  to  be
joining BDBF. It is a stellar practice, offering outstanding
employment law advice to its clients. I am looking forward to
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bringing my expertise to the BDBF team and to working with the
best lawyers in the field to deliver employment law advice
unmatched by any other London employment law firm.”


